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11/15/2021

Trinity Elementary School
PTSA

5457 Braxton Craven Road
Trinity, NC 27370

Dear Business Owner and Community Member,

As 2021 comes to an end, we want to take a moment to thank you for your support and
involvement with our community and school. We recognize the positive impact that businesses
and community leaders have on Trinity Elementary School. With your community involvement
and support our school is a positive and enriching environment for the children of our area. I am
reaching out to you today asking for your donation and continued partnership in creating a safe
and enriching playground for our students. The current playground equipment at our school is
nearly 30 years old and repairs are no longer a sustainable option.

Our goal is to raise funds to provide new, safe playground equipment for our students. Our
overall goal is to raise $100,000 to install new playground equipment. However, we are dividing
this goal into smaller amounts, in order to replace one section of play equipment at a time. We
are seeking generous donors to help accomplish our goal. To date we have raised $5,000
through the generous donations of our community. We are seeking 100 businesses, individuals
or community groups to partner with us by contributing $150 each. This would allow us to reach
the initial goal of $20,000 and provide a new piece of playground equipment for our students.

Hence, as we approach the joyous Holiday Season, we urge you to come forward and support the
students at Trinity Elementary School. We would greatly appreciate any donation you can make.
Donations can be made out to: Trinity Elementary School and mailed directly to the school or
can be picked up a PTSA member. We will also provide a donation receipt letter with the tax-
exempt ID number for your records.

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me at (336) 689-6821 or at
jshort87@gmail.com. This project will not only benefit the current students at our school but will
also make a lasting positive impact on the future generations of Trinity, North Carolina. On
behalf of the students, parents, and faculty of Trinity Elementary, thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,

Jeff Short
Trinity Elementary PTSA

Attached are pictures of some of our playground equipment.
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